
Please vote: donor wall proof and sample image 

Tena Sunde 

to  

ejnims75@gmail.com, tena.sunde@estherville.lib.ia.us, dawnwebbod@hotmail.com, 

christensendorothy5@gmail.com, kimanderson2000x@gmail.com, chouseman4@hotmail.com, 

pspoo@bankplusiowa.com, lilirjensen@gmail.com, l.hevern@cityofestherville.org, 

becky_domek@hotmail.com 

Wed, Mar 8, 2023 10:40 AM 

Dear Friends Board Members, 

 

Attached please find a proof of the donor wall image laid over the space to give you an idea of 

proportion against the wall.  I've also taken a photo of the physical sample Amy's Sign Design 

provided of a 3-dimensional leaf in a cherry finish.  Both the trunk and multi-sized leaves will be 

made of thinly-sliced wood.  The price will run $2,500-$3,800. 

 

Shown on the image are donors at the $100 level and above.  Lili and I had originally looked at a 

sample with $500 and above, and decided the tree looked better with more leaves, and setting it 

at $100 allows us to recognize more donors.  Note that we can add leaves at any time. 

 

Please respond with your thoughts and/or votes when you are ready. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Tena 

 

Tena Sunde, Director 

Estherville Public Library 

613 Central Ave. 

Estherville, IA 51334 

712-362-7731 

tena.sunde@estherville.lib.ia.us 
 

Replies: 

• Cheryl: Tena, I think the donor tree looks great. I like the ability to add more donor leaves as 

needed. I vote in favor of this donor wall proof. 

• Dawn: I like this! 

• Joan:  Will the leaves and tree be about the same color? Could different kinds of wood be used 

or stained for the donors to give it more color? 

• Tena:  Thanks for your question.  Amy did bring a sheet of colors to show us, and there 

was a leaf done in a lighter wood tone than the one you see here, as well.  The lighter 

tone didn't stand out enough against our paint color, but the one I sent along all three of 

us agreed looked very nice against it.  I regret that the poor lighting in the community 



room right now didn't allow us to get an image of the paint color with the wood slice in 

front in a way that shows its true appearance.   

 

The trunk will be several shades darker than the leaves, as depicted in the proof, and will 

also be made of wood.  I do have the wood sample piece and a 12x12" sample of our 

paint color that I could show you if you wanted to stop by and look at it. 

• Lyle votes yes 

• Lili:  I vote yes 

• Dorothy:  If we need a motion to approve I will make it. But I am in favor of this. 

• Joan: I vote yes 

• Pam: I vote Yes. Very neat idea! 

• Kathy:  I vote yes 

• Kim: I vote yes 

 


